ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
STREETS – TO ESTABLISH SIDEWALK OCCUPANCY
STANDARDS FOR PORTABLE OFF-PREMISE SIGNS IN THE DOWNTOWN

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct public hearings at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, May 17, 2010, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in An Ordinance to Amend Chapter 47 (Streets) to Establish Sidewalk Occupancy Standards for Portable Off-Premise Signs in the Downtown (Ordinance No. 10-14).

Written comments can be directed to the City Clerk's Office, 2nd Floor of City Hall, 100 N. Fifth Ave., Ann Arbor, MI 48104 or emailed to cityclerk@a2gov.org.  The proposals are available for inspection at the City Clerk's Office, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue.  Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk
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